
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Okanogan City Council and Mayor Pro Tem Bauer 
 
From: Shawn Davisson, Director of Public Works 
   
Date:  December 29, 2023 
 
Subject: Gray & Osborne, Inc. Amendment No.18 to Contract for 

Professional Engineering Services 
 
 
 
This amendment between the City of Okanogan and Gray & 
Osborne, Inc. is for engineering services for the City Water Plan, 
which is an approved expenditure in the 2024 budget. 
 
Suggested Motion:  I move to approve the Gray & Osborne, Inc. 
Amendment No.18.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


